
 

 
Welcome Back! 

 
NHYS is pleased to open registration for our travel programs for Spring 2021! 
 
We have been working hard all winter and spring, partnering with the CT Junior Soccer 
Association, the City of New Haven Parks & Recreation and Health Departments on 
identifying appropriate fields and implementing COVID safety protocols in order to 
properly prepare for the Spring Season-and the time has come! 
 
Registration for the Spring 2021 is currently open!  To register, please go to our new 
website www.NHYS.Soccer then click on the “Register Now” tab and follow the 
instructions provided.  If you have played on a travel team for NHYS in the past 2 years, 
your "old" registration information should be on the new site. Please follow the directions 
for recovering your information by putting in your email address when logging in instead 
of making a new account, as this will duplicate efforts on your end.  
 
Players will first complete the “tryout” phase of registration.  You will not be charged at 
this point.  NHYS will then approve and place you on your age specific team.  You will 
then receive an email within 24 hours indicating you can finish registration and pay the 
registration fee. 
 
We have also brought on several experienced coaches for our teams!  To learn more 
about your coach please click on the NHYS Coaching Staff tab. 
 
We plan on starting practices on April 12, 2021 and have our first games scheduled for 
around May 1, 2021.  All teams are tentatively scheduled for at least eight games and 
eight weeks of practices.  The planned practice sessions for the Spring 2021 competitive 
season are as follows: 
 
Mondays: 5:30pm – 7:30pm U14 Boys and U19 Boys 
Tuesdays: 5:30pm – 7:30pm U14 Girls and U19 Girls 
Thursdays: 5:30pm – 7:30pm U12 Boys and U12 Girls 
 
All practices will be held at the Boulevard Soccer Fields.  We are working with Everson 
Soccer Academy for U-10 Developmental session dates/times. 
 



The fee for competitive travel soccer teams is $200.00.  The fee for U10 Developmental 
teams is $150.00.  Financial assistance will be considered for participants who wish to 
request (the financial assistance portion is part of the registration process). 
 
NHYS is currently working on programming for Recreational and Middle School teams 
for the spring and will update our social media platforms with our progress. 
 
Sign up today!  We cannot wait to see you on the fields! 
 
 
 


